
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

There will be a non-uniform day on Thursday 8 February in aid of 'CLIC Sargent' with a voluntary £1 
donation on the gate. The charity helps those suffering in many ways, including clinical and non-clinical 
care for a cancer sufferer, providing them with 'home from home' accommodation or funding specialists to 
help young people prepare for treatment. 
 
The Christian Union are also holding a bake sale on Thursday to support the fund raising for 'CLIC Sargent' 
and would be very grateful if boys could bring a small amount of cash to school if they would like to buy 
something to support the charity. 
 
Please could you ensure that boys remember to bring their usual essential items for the day. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Nikki Miles 
Head Master's PA & School Secretary 
 
Luke Essigman 
Chair of the Charity Committee 

 


